
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel - 01706 654000 - Email: ffn2@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

APRIL 2024

EDINBURGH WAY

DATES FOR DIARY
 MONDAY 15TH APRIL - NEW TERM STARTS 

8TH APRIL - EID PARTY 
(Come ready to celebrate) 

10TH APRIL  - NATIONAL SIBLINGS DAY 
22ND APRIL - EARTH DAY 

(Wear something green) 
23RD APRIL  - NATIONAL SHAKESPEARE DAY 

23RD APRIL  - STAY AND PLAY FARMERS - 2:30pm-3:30pm 
 29TH APRIL - STAY AND PLAY FOR DUCKLINGS - 10am 

29TH APRIL - LAMB’S ROOM STAY AND PLAY - 2:30pm-3:00pm

LOOK WHAT WE HAVE BEEN DOING…
The Farmer’s children have recently been very creative and have been taking on 
a more independent role in their play and exploration. They have been choosing 
their own ‘book with a hook’ and helping to plan activities around the book and 
their own interests. The children have taken part in junk modelling activities and 
looking at the different uses of items that would usually go in the bin. To further 
enhance this exploration, we will be exploring a recycling book (wc.18/03/24- 
global recycling day) teaching the children how to recycle household items and 
the impact recycling has on the environment. The Farmer’s children have also 
been taking part in mathematics activities to enhance their mathematics 
development. We have taken part in number hunts, number tracing, colour 
mixing in the water, number songs and rhymes.

The Ducklings and Lambs have been very active recently! Everyday we have 
taken part in different physical activity, such as dancing every day to funky feet, 
taking part in animal yoga, taking part in playdough disco, and running around 
outside exploring all weathers. The children also had lots of fun during our 
Mother’s Day tea party stay and play, which involved lots of yummy snacks and 
treats as well as lots of playing! 

The Lamb’s children enjoyed celebrating Mother’s Day with a stay and play 
session. We want to take this opportunity to thank all the mums that attend for 
participating in the different activities and taking the time out to come experience 
with us how your children explore at nursery.

As a nursery we celebrated World Book Day and our favourite stories throughout
the day were ‘Leo the Lion’ and the ‘Smartest giant in town’. Another of our 
favourites recently has been ‘Puddling’ which we used to explore the different 
types of textures we can experience in the outdoor environment. 

LOOK WHAT WE WILL BE DOING NEXT…
We will begin to explore emotions and feelings through a favourite book of
theirs, ‘The Colour Monster’. This will be a big part of the Duckling’s learning as
we have lots of new children starting and settling.
As spring is round the corner, we will be focusing on  growing and learning about 
what plants need to grow.  


